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From: davemuller01@btinternet.com
To:  flfglangi@yahoo.com; fabricio@uic.edu
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22-Apr-2016
Dear Langi, F. L. Fredrik G. ; Balcazar, Fabricio E

You have been listed as a co-author on a manuscript submitted to Disability and Rehabilitation. The manuscript title is
"Risk Factors for Failure of Individuals with Disabilities to Enter Vocational Rehabilitation Services". If you were not
involved in the production of this manuscript, please contact the editorial office on davemuller0O1@btinternet.com. If you
are a co-author for this paper then no further action is needed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Professor Dave Miiller
Disability and Rehabilitation Editorial Office



